Bibliography

- "Creepy." Newsweek, Oct 07, 1963, 111,
- Crist, Judith. "Fine Movie, Sans Sex, Proves Bust As Box Office Success." *Cincinnati Enquirer* (1923-2009), Nov 20, 1963.
- CROWTHER, BOSLEY. "TOP FILMS OF 1963: THE TEN BEST MOTION PICTURES OF 1963: THE TEN BEST MOTION PICTURES OF 1963." *New York Times (1923-)*, Dec 29, 1963.
- CROWTHER, BOSLEY. "Screen: A Clerk in Italy: 'Sound of Trumpets' at Two Theaters: 'Sound of Trumpets' at Two Theaters." *New York Times (1923-)*, Oct 23, 1963.
- CROWTHER, BOSLEY. "TOO MANY, TOO FEW: NOT ENOUGH ART FILMS FOR HOST OF THEATERS." *New York Times (1923-)*, Dec 01, 1963.
- MADDOCKS, MELVIN. "'Sound of Trumpets'." *The Christian Science Monitor (1908-)*, Oct 24, 1963.
- "Reverse Side of 'Dolce Vita'." *The Philadelphia Inquirer Public Ledger (1934-1969)*, Feb 09, 1964.
- "THIS WEEK'S CALENDAR." Los Angeles Times (1923-1995), Apr 26, 1964.
- "Fun Classic, Prizewinner In Film Series" *The Post-Crescent (1965-2012)*, Feb 11, 1966.
- "February 7, 1964 (Page 13 of 40)." *The Philadelphia Inquirer Public Ledger (1934-1969)*, Feb 07, 1964.
- "Italian Youth Superb in 'Sound of Trumpets'." Boston Globe (1960-), Feb 03, 1964.
- "Movies: Openings." Los Angeles Times (1923-1995), Oct 23, 1966.